
 

 

Please flip paper over to see 
our February newsletter.   

 

*To RSVP to any of the above events, call the office at 
952-456-8064 or email Melissa at events@mwils.com.  

Space and rides to the events are limited.  Please 
RSVP by the date listed with the event.  All staff and 

clients are welcome to attend any of our events. 

 
 
 

 
 

Virtual Events Stay connected to 
our virtual events by liking our 

MILS Events Facebook page.  On 
our page you’ll find random trivia 
questions, guessing games, craft 

ideas and lots more shared by our 
MILS community.  At this time, we 

have discontinued our virtual 
monthly Bingo.   

 
 
 

 
 

 

             

 

 
 

 

 

  

We want to wish a very Happy Birthday  
to Lynn, Susan H., Mindy, Stephen,    
Julie, Jamie O., Shirley, Brittany, 

Madelynn, Tabitha, Izzy, Josh H., Beth, 
Jan J., Curtis, Pam, Donnie, Heidi,    

Robin, Laurie, Kevin and Libbi!                        
We hope you have a wonderful birthday! 

HAPPY STAFF ANNIVERSARY! 

Renee S. – 9 years 
Allyson H. – 5 years 
Lisa J. – 4 years 
Caroline B. – 3 years 
Missy F. – 3 years 
Betty L. – 3 years 
Mindy J. – 2 years 
 
 
 

 

 

We would like to CONGRATULATE                    
our final DSP of the Month winners:  

Mary M. and Rachelle B. 

Your above and beyond care                                
does not go unnoticed! 

Thank you for all that you do at MILS!         
We appreciate you!!! 

Wednesday, January 12th                           
10:30am-Noon 

 Join us in the MILS Garage for a                       
morning of card game fun!                                            

A light snack will be served.         

Please RSVP before Friday, January 7th. 

 

Wednesday, January 19th                                                
4:00pm – 5:30pm 

 Join us for some BINGO fun                          
in the MILS Garage!                                           

A light snack will be served.         

Please RSVP before Friday, January 14th. 

 

Saturday, January 29th                               
10:00am – 11:30am 

 Join us in the MILS Garage for your chance to 
make some homemade Valentine’s Day cards.                                           

A light snack will be served.         

Please RSVP before Friday, January 21st. 

RSVP reminder…  With winter upon 
us, it is important that you RSVP for 
any events you would like to attend.  

Mother nature likes to surprise us with 
crazy winter weather from time to 
time and we want to make sure you 
get any important event updates.  If 

we do have bad weather and an event 
is scheduled, it will be canceled.     

We want everyone to STAY SAFE! 
 

  


